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Dear Blaise Families,

We are delighted to invite you to our Winter Showcase 2023, held at Blaise High School. The event will
include performances from our music and drama departments. This will be a fantastic opportunity to see
the hard work that our students have put in this term. We really value our creative subjects, and cannot
wait to showcase our children’s work to the whole community. Whilst tickets and refreshments are free, we
will still require families to confirm attendance so seating can be arranged. Please confirm via the MCAS
app.

Key details

Date Thursday 7th December 2023

Time Doors open at 6pm where refreshments will be provided, no charge.

Performance starts at 6:30pm

The showcase will end at 7.30pm

Venue Blaise High School, Main Hall

Tickets Tickets are free and will be available via the MCAS app. 

We look forward to celebrating with you. Any queries please contact goodways@blaisehighschool.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Goodway
Head of Music 
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